
PHONE: (819) 857-2841 

December 01, 1988 

Honourable· Peter Ernerk 
Member of Legislative Assembly 
Aivilik Riding 
Rankin Inlet, N.W.T. 

Dear Sir, 
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POSTAL CODE: X0C 0E0 

alD. DOCUMENT NO. . 5 - 8 , (l) TABLED °" FE'B 9 ,9M 

RE: Your letter quality of Flight Services, N.W.T. - November 16, 1988 

Please be advised that we, the Hamlet Council of Eskimo Point, do fully agree 
with and support, your_ observations and recommendations with regards to more 
Inuit representation in air terminal and in flight staff positions on flights 
in the N.W.T. 

We feel that this issue is important as many of our elders only read and 
speak Inuktitut, and it has been observed that in larger centers, communication 
problems do exist when airline counters are staffed by people who do not 
speak Inuktitut. 

We hope this letter will give you some support. 

Sincerely, 

,f~~ 
Mark Kalluak 
Mayor, 
Hamlet of Eskimo Point 
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